
 

Black History Month 

Read-In 2020 

In celebration In celebration of Black History 
Month, the Peres K-8 Family is 
participating in the National 
African American Read-In to 

celebrate diversity in literature. We 
are inviting African American 

Community Leaders to read books 
written by Black authors that 

elevate Black experiences. Please 
join us from 9:00-10:00 AM on 

February 26, 2020. 

PERES K-8 SCHOOL. 719 5th Street, Richmond, CA 94801. (510)231-1407 

Please contact: Rosa Koyoc or Christy Chen 


